
Pilon, Janet   

Subject: Let s Remember Adam Stop Arm Cameras on All School Buses

Original Message 
From: tiffany
Sent: February 5, 2019 2:10 PM
To: Office of the Mayor <mayor@hamilton.ca>; clerk@hamilton.ca; doug.ford@pc.ola.org; minister.mto@ontario.ca
Subject: Let s Remember Adam Stop Arm Cameras on All School Buses

Good afternoon,

As a new parent I am terrified thinking about putting my child on a school bus without better safety measures.

Cameras on the stop sign need to be mandatory.

And much stricter laws for those who don t stop. Automatic suspension of licence. $1000 fine.

If texting laws are put in place, do the same for a school bus (minimum). And make sure it is enforced!!

Please help concerned parents & innocent children.

Thank you for your time,
Tiffany Fisher

Sent from my iPhone
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